NATIVE DAUGHTERS OF THE GOLDEN WEST (N.D.G.W.)
has scholarships available through Subordinate Parlors
in your area.

Applicants must be sponsored by a Parlor.

Applicants must be Members or eligible to affiliate with
N.D.G.W., or have a familial relationship to a Member.
Veterans or their dependents, active-duty personnel,
or nursing school applicants are exempt from this
requirement,

Applications must include the supporting documents listed
in the application.

For further information, please contact
Chairman Dawn Dunlap, PGP
at NDGW.Edu@gmail.com or 805-395-0113
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